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Public Notice Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02
ARIZONA MUNICIPAL WATER USERS ASSOCIATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS


The regular meeting of the AMWUA Board of Directors scheduled for Thursday, November 21, 2019 at 11:00 a.m. at the AMWUA office has been cancelled.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The next meeting of the AMWUA Board of Directors is scheduled for Thursday, December 5, 2019, at 10:00 a.m. at the AMWUA office.


Arizona Municipal Water Users Association
Contact Person:  Sarah Saenz
3003 North Central Avenue, Suite 1550
Phoenix, Arizona 85012
Telephone:  (602) 248‑8482













More information about AMWUA public meetings is available in the AMWUA office, online at www.amwua.org/what-we-do/public-meetings, or by request.
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